
 

 

 

 

 

 

Summary Highlights Board Meeting April 2024 

• MCC Board AGM postponed until Thursday 30th May at 6pm. 

• Board presented with ASIP (Annual School Improvement Plan 2024). 

• 10 students have expressed interest in the Sacramental Program. 

• Current enrolments are 765.  

• Recruitment drive at Gateway Shopping Centre in school holidays was well received. 

Plan to do this again in mid-year school holidays.  

• Craig Skinner has resigned as Deputy Principal Pastoral Care and has resigned from 

the Board. Craig will continue as a Classroom Teacher.  

• Groundskeeper has resigned. College Leadership recruiting to this position.  

• Repeated vandalism on toilet blocks by students. College looking into insurance 

claim to repair and upgrade toilets and looking into alternative designs. 

• Leadership Team met with Palmerston Council regarding car park/traffic issues. 

Council going to put a camera on corner to monitor situation and then discuss 

potential strategies.  

• Leadership Team have been attending CENT led training this week. 

• Anzac Day March: College is participating and communication has been sent to 

families who wish to attend. 

• Anzac Day Liturgy scheduled for 24th April. 


